
 

 

 

 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 

CRUMLEY ROBERTS CONGRATULATES 
EXECUTIVE VICE PRESIDENT MICHAEL T. BROWN, Jr.  

ON HIS NEW ROLE AS CHIEF FINANCIAL OFFICER 
 

 
 
March, 2021: Crumley Roberts is a 30-year-old consumer-based law firm with offices, partnerships and 
affiliations throughout the United States. Led by President and Chief Executive Officer Chris Roberts, 
along with a team of Executive Vice Presidents and Shareholder Attorneys, the law firm remains committed 
to STANDING UP for its clients, for its communities and for its employees through legal practice groups 
and through community and employee programs offered by The Roberts Center for Leadership, Education, 
Advancement and Development. Crumley Roberts Regional Offices are located in Greensboro, North 
Carolina, Charlotte, North Carolina, Columbia, South Carolina and Birmingham, Alabama. Please visit 
CrumleyRoberts.com for more information regarding the law firm, its legal practice areas and its 
community programs as well as for Media Inquiries. Please contact Chief Marketing Officer, Kimberly 
Roberts at KSRoberts@CrumleyRoberts.com to schedule interviews. 
 
Crumley Roberts President and Chief Executive Officer, Chris Roberts, is pleased to congratulate 
Shareholder Attorney and Executive Vice President Michael Brown on his new role as Crumley Roberts 
Chief Financial Officer. As a part of this transition, Mike will be leaving his current role as Chief Operations 
Officer and will be replaced by Kimberley Cox Dayton, former Vice President of Operations.  
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Mike joined Crumley Roberts in 2003 as a Worker’s Compensation Attorney who has a passion for helping 
clients through life’s most difficult moments. He is guided by his faith and is recognized within the 
industry as a skilled and caring attorney who values his opportunities to help in all aspects of his life. In 
his new role as Chief Financial Officer, Mike will be responsible for the Crumley Roberts Accounting and 
Financial Services Team as well as for the Crumley Roberts Facilities Team. He is also the Practice Group 
Leader for the Administrative Law Division of Crumley Roberts that includes CR Legal Team and is a 
member of the Crumley Roberts Executive Team that is responsible for setting the firm’s strategic direction 
and focus.  
 
Chris Roberts shared the following statement regarding Mike Brown and his new role, “Mike is a 
wonderful man – a caring friend and law partner who is always working to remain true to our Brand 
Promise and to improve our services. He has done a stellar job as our Chief Operations Officer and I thank 
him for taking on this new role as Chief Financial Officer. I have the utmost confidence in his ability and 
value him as a leader within our Crumley Roberts organization.” 
 
We congratulate Mike and wish him the best in his new role as Chief Financial Officer. 
 

 
 


